Alwajih Enterprise Inc

1) The issuance of a license would not tend to create a law enforcement problem
and increase the level of crime activity;

Holding a 21 type license there will not be any additional services that would affect our
surroundings. Providing this new license will simply bring more convenience for our
customers and making it a one stop for them and for those who are driving through the
area.

2) The issuance of a License would provide a needed service to the community and
that without this use there would be an inconvenience to the community; and

We are a gas station/mini mart located on 41 and Mt Whitney with a 4 mile radius to the
next nearby liquor store. We proudly serve customers with their specialty gas needs along
with other goods. Incorporating a liquor license to our business will be a whole new
experience and very convenient for customers to avoid driving 4 miles out of their way to
purchase what we can provide them.

3) The issuance of a License will have a positive impact on the local economy;

We currently hold a type 20 offsite license which has given customers the option to
purchase the beverages they desire. With the addition of a 21 type offsite license to our
business, it will give us the ability to be able to provide as much convenience as we can
for our customers and giving them more options to purchase all their necessities without
having to make more stops. With the increase the sales it will allow us to increase the
number of employees to make it more friendly and safe atmosphere.



